
               NETLINKZ LIMITED | ACN: 141 509 426 | ASX: NET | www.netlinkz.com  
Suite 401 56 Bowman Street NSW 2009, Australia 

 
 

5 JANUARY 2023 

Market Announcement  
   

          Letter of Intent ALT Telecom – Clarifying Statement  
 

Further to the announcement lodged by Netlinkz Limited (ASX:NET) (Netlinkz or Company) on 3 
January 2023 advising that the Company received a Letter of Intent from ALT Telecom Public Company 
Limited (ALT), a listed Thailand Stock Exchange company, to form a partnership to distribute Netlinkz 
services, and VSN as network product bundles, for enterprise in Thailand to be followed by other 
Southeast Asian markets, the Company offers the following; 

• The Companies are currently scoping areas of potential co-operation, quantifying market 
needs, and developing financial forecasts before entering into a more definitive agreement;  

• The Company is not able to determine the financial impact of any potential agreement for the 
purposes of materiality as at the date of this announcement, as this is dependent on the work 
currently being undertaken. 

The Company expects that it will be able to make an announcement in Q1 2023 which will provide 
guidance on the status of a definitive agreement and the financial impact on Netlinkz. 

 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of Netlinkz Limited. 

 

James Tsiolis 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Netlinkz Limited 
 
 
For Enquiries: 
 
Investor Relations    Head of Sales 
Mr Richard Campbell    Mr Gavin Shipman 
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